
Comment from Keith Perigo 

I am an owner of one of the vehicles in the recall. It is my opinion that the recall has been dragged 
out through process purposefully at the expense of the owners. I believe this is in hopes that most of 
the vehicles will either be traded in or repaired at the expense of the owner. This stunt will ultimately 
cost the owners and purchasers of these vehicles with either money or possibly the life of a loved 
one. The process is flawed and allowing the true victims to go without resolution. 
 
I do not support the extensions granted. 
 
I appeal to the regulatory committee to force a resolution of the issues by either/both companies 
involved so that the consumer's vehicle is safe and repaired without undue hardship on the 
consumer. 
 
Thank you. 

 


